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Commanders letter
Hello fellow JWV Post 64 members. As we close out the year 2023 we reflect on the good 
and bad in the world. Unfortunately, Israel is at war with Hamas, the future of Ukraine is 
still unknown and antisemitism is on the rise as well as Democracy is under attack. Let us 
pray that 2024 brings about some solutions to these issues. 

Meanwhile in our own world of today, I want to update you on what is happening in our 
post. As many of you are aware, Maria Composano can no longer accommodate us on 
Sundays at the Humana Center. However, the Humana Staff has graciously allowed us to 
use the facility but we will have to meet on the fourth Tuesday of each month at 1:00 P.M. I 
realize this is inconvenient for some of us but for now we will have to adjust to the new 
meeting time. If at some point another option presents itself, we will have to discuss that 
at that time.

Our Channukah party was great fun this past week and I want to thank Jerry and Judy (and 
family) for hosting. I know everyone had a good time and that there was a lot of wonderful 
food items brought by everyone. We were also able to finally present a check to Nancy 
from Honor Flight. It is a very worthy cause that allows veterans, who might not otherwise 
have the opportunity, to visit Washington D.C. to pay respects to the monuments 
dedicated to fellow comrades who made the ultimate sacrifice for this country.

Our board meeting this month will be at Sheila Epstein’s house on the 8th of January. 
I want to wish all of you a happy, healthy New Year. Please be safe and I look forward to 
seeing each and every one of you at the next meeting on the 23nd of January at the 
Humana Center at 1:00 P.M. 

Marvin Botwinik, Commander
Jewish War Veterans Post 64

Gregory and Barbara Abbott



WHAT'S HAPPENING
ROLLING CALENDAR

APRIL

23
1:00 pm

4th Tuesday

Post Meeting at 
Humana

FEBUARY

27
1:00 pm

4th Tuesday

Post Meeting at 
Humana

MARCH

11
12:00 noon

2nd Monday
Board Meeting

MARCH

26
1:00 pm

4th Tuesday

Post Meeting at 
Humana

APRIL

8
12:00 noon

2nd Monday
Board Meeting

JANUARY

8
12:00 noon

2nd Monday

Board meeting hosted 

by Sheila Epstein

FEBUARY

12
12:00 noon

2nd Monday
Board Meeting

JANUARY

23
1:00 pm

4th Tuesday

Post Meeting at 
Humana



JWV MURRAY L. ROSEN POST #64
2023 TRIBUTES

******************
Tribute cards can be sent for all occasions: Birthdays, Anniversaries, Mazel Tov’s, Weddings, Get Well, 

Thinking of you and Condolences. This is an easy way to make our post extra money it so needs. 

Remember family and friends by contacting Judy Bootzin.

CONTACT: Judy Bootzin 

PHONE: (303)949-9261

EMAIL: judybootzin@yahoo.com

COST: $5 each. Includes the imprinting and mailing.  

PLEASE MAIL YOUR CHECKS MADE PAYABLE TO JWV POST 64.

Murray L. Rosen, Post 64, JWV of the USA

3172 N. Rainbow Blvd.  #43

Las Vegas, NV 89108

************** REQUIRED INFORMATION **************

YOUR NAME:   _________________________________________

YOUR ADDRESS:  __________________________________________

NAME OF RECIPIENT: __________________________________________

ADDRESS OF RECIPENT: __________________________________________

THE OCCASION:  __________________________________________

     ___________________________________________

 ___________________________________________

  



PHOTO ALBUM

Honor Flight check contribution

Dwight D. Eisenhower:

"When you are in any contest, you should work as if there were—to the 

very last minute—a chance to lose it."
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